
 

 

Monday, March 30th, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope you and your family had an enjoyable Easter weekend. This week you will see a slight 

increase in assignments. The assignment expectations for this week will remain for the weeks 

to come. Here is what it is going to look like!  

• Each week students will always have a Math and Language Arts assignment. You can 

find them emailed with the Monday newsletter, under my name on the school 

website or posted in TEAMS). These are the must-do’s for the week and will be used 

for my assessment and reporting. Please make sure these are handed in every week 

no later than Friday evening either by email or putting on TEAMS.) 

 

•  Each week there will also be some sort of Choice board. These are for families looking 

for some more ideas and will usually encompass more subject areas and competencies 

than the core subjects of Language Arts and Math.  

 

• Each week Ms.Pollock (your child’s gym teacher), will have a number of activities to 

encourage your child to get active and move. These are also additional activities and can 

be completed if you choose to. There is a Grade 3 and a Grade 4 outline.  

 

• If your child is able to access TEAMS, there will be additional prompts found daily in the 

Math and L.Arts TEAMS sections. Please encourage them to leave a comment in the 

feed and send me a message with the Chat feature on the left hand side of their screen. 

I love hearing from them! 

 

• We will be having a few video classroom meetings throughout the week for those 

students who wish to connect that way (once again, your choice!). This week our 

meetings will occur on Wednesday at 2pm and Thursday at 9am. They will take place in 

our Classroom Meetings TEAM and students can join by clicking that button JOIN once 

the meeting time begins.  
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Please keep in mind that I am trying to make sure that the learning opportunities for 

each week balance with family wellness and accessibility. Everyone is coming from 

different places and spaces and I am hoping that by offering many opportunities for 

choice I am able to validate the needs of all our families. However, I am responsible for 

maintaining a continuity of learning and connecting with students weekly. It is the 

district’s expectation that I check-in with student’s at least once a week via TEAMS, 

email (and getting one back) or a phone call. If I have not heard from your child (or you) 

by Friday morning, I will be doing a phone call check-in. If you don’t want me 

bombarding you, please make sure your child checks in with me by some means by 

Friday! 😊  

 

Stay healthy and happy… 

Mrs. Tara Lyon 😊  

 

 

 


